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The President's Message

November’s meeting was

packed full of great events.

We started with our

District Governor, Dan

Hanlon, leading us in the

Pledge of Allegiance. He
spoke briefly, and had some really nice
things to say about Chapter 72.

He was especially impressed with our
volunteering spirit. It was a pleasure to have
him attend our meeting.

Sheriff Ron Pierini introduced Sheriff
Ken Furlong who presented Deputy Sal
Acosta our Service Recognition Award.
Congratulations Sal. We learned that he is a
very deserving recipient.

Chief Probation Officer Doug Swalm was
our guest speaker and showed us some of the
tools he uses in his job. Doug’s presentation
was very interesting and informative. Our
thanks to Doug and also Tom, who is doing
a great job at getting our speakers.

We welcomed 4 new members with I
understand more to come. Welcome.

Please keep in mind around March your
nominating committee will be looking for
members to step up and take a board
position. Think about all the talents you
have to offer your club. Secretary/Treasurer
is one, President, Vice-President, and
Sergeant-at-arms. Please contact me if you
are interested, or contact any other board
member.

A very special thank you to all the
members who attended, came bearing many
gifts, and purchased lots of raffle tickets.
Thanks to all of you this will be a great year.

Make sure to come and join us at Ray
and Larna’s home on December 13th at 2
p.m. Bring your favorite finger food and or
dessert. IT IS A REALLY GREAT TIME IN
A VERY COMFORTABLE SETTING.

Please remember to r.s.v.p.

TO BIGGER AND BETTER
FOOTPRINTS.

Clavdia

From the Secretary-Treasurer

Our November dinner attendance continued in a positive direction. We had 62
members and guests. We also approved four new members. We were honored to have
our District 2 Governor with us - Dan Hanlon. Dan is the Secretary-Treasurer of the
North Bay Counties Chapter #15, and an associate member of our chapter. He also has

recently retired from the San Rafael Police Department.

We are saddened to report that one of our members, Al Mitchell, has passed away.

Our thoughts and prayers go out to his family.

Our December Pot Luck is scheduled for Sunday, December 13, 2009, starting about 2:00 PM. It will
again be held at our place, 1355 Sanden Lane (Johnson Lane area). Bring some finger food, salad or
dessert; we'll supply all of the liquid refreshments (my bar is pretty extensive!). No business or Pot of Gold

this month, just a social event to mingle and enjoy friends.

DIRECTIONS: From Minden/Gardnerville and points south - proceed north on US395 to Johnson Lane,
turn right (east) on Johnson Lane for approx. 2 miles to Vicky Lane. Turn left (north) and
go 5-6 blocks to Sanden Lane. Turn right (east) and proceed past Sylvia Lane. We are the

second house on the right.

From Carson City and points north - proceed south on US395 to Stephanie Way, turn left
(east) on Stephanie Way for approx. 2 miles to Vicky Lane. Turn right (south) and go 2
blocks to Sanden Lane. Turn left (east) and proceed past Sylvia Lane. We are the second

house on the right.

I hope everyone had a safe and happy Thanksgiving. See you at the Pot Luck.
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Please call
] YES

or
_INO
ASAP for
the

12/13
PARTY!

Ray/Larna 267-4355
Claudia/Chuck 267-5630
Charlene 267-4901

Or send E-mail to:
lowesfolly@yahoo.com




Hello from the 2nd Vice President

DECEMBER.....Santa's on his way so that must
mean the Hoyt Holiday Open House is near - the
festivities will begin at 2 PM on Sunday December
13. Please bring a dish, dessert or appetizer to
share. All the beverages are compliments of your
hosts, Larna and Ray!! Reminder - NO Pot 'O Gold

for this event!!!!

JANUARY 2010.....our first meeting of the new year will be at a
well known & popular venue - Casino Fandango - on January 21.
Social hour begins at 6 PM with dinner at 7 PM. Please check
January's newsletter for the price...as if there is a special we will be
extended that price PLUS tax and gratuity. Please remember your
Pot 'O Gold gift and start the new year off right by bringing a guest
or two!!

I wish you all a safe and happy Holiday Season!
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Scott Watts 2
\ Camille Howard 7
Roger Arthur 13
/ Evangeline McCracken 13
Suzy Finnigan 16
Keith Logan 17
Ross Spinner 21
Walter Long 22
Dina Salvucci 28
Tom Prettyman 29
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Happy
Birthday

A AW AW AN

Mike & Janice Rhodes

Carson City Deputy Sheriff &
Service Recognition Award

Recipient Sal Acosta

Guest Speaker Doug Swalm &

Thanks to Larry Gray
for providing all of this month's photos.

Carson City Sheriff Ken Furlong

IFA District 2 Governor

& IFA Chapter #72
Associate Member Dan Hanlon

Fred Asmann & Bayan Lewis
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Lorrie Vining, Bill Vining, Guest Speaker &
guest Barrett Kamille Douglas County Chief

& Charlene Spinner Probation Officer
Doug Swalm

Janet Asmann, Don McRoberts &
Walt Nowosad

Claudia Lowe, Janet Bryant
& Betty Miller

Larna Hoyt & Judy Conrad
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Ken Furlong In Memoriam
RAMON “RAY”
PETERSON

1921-2009

Warren Thayer, Paul Howard
& Chuck Lowe

In Memoriam

LLAURENCE ALBERT
“AL” MITCHELL

1938-2009

Betty Miller, Ray Hoyt, IFA
District 2 Governor Dan Hanlon
& Claudia Lowe
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